
Thursday, August 28, 2025 - Grade 9's only
Friday, August 29, 2025 - First day for all students

Monday, September 1, 2025 - Holiday
Tuesday, September 2, 2025 - Classes resume

 

Welcome

IMPORTANT DATES:

PowerSchool will open to students and parents on August 28.
Schedules will be adjusted as needed in priority order. 


